
NEW BRUSH COLLECTION RULES & REGULATIONS

Residential Brush Collection Schedule (Effective January 1st 2021)

Residential brush collection will be during the following two months only:

April & October

April collection requirements: Please place your brush curbside beginning the last week in March for 
collection beginning the first week of April. 

October collection requirements: Please place your brush curbside beginning the last week in 
September for collection beginning the first week of October.

Brush will be collected once during the month listed above starting on the east end of Dehirsch Ave, the 
working on the southside of town, then on to the northside of town. Brush piles are to remain 10′ away 
from storm drains.

Brush, resulting from Residential tree trimmings and pruning’s, must be placed to the curb in a neat pile 
with the larger ends facing one side to be collected. Any trimmings removing more than 50% of the 
limbs of a tree, bush or shrubs shall be considered tree removal and will not be collected. Brush shall be 
limited to a pile no larger than 10’x6’x6’. Branches can be no more than 8” in diameter and 8 ft in length

We will make two passes through town, once the truck has made 2 passes, IT WILL NOT RETURN!!

These services are not intended to provide disposal for a landscaping company or tree trimming 
companies. The resident should ensure these companies properly dispose of any debris their activity 
generates or consider renting a dumpster.

Trees damaged during severe weather events will be collected on an as needed basis.

Christmas trees will be collected during the month of January.

NO DEBRIS RESULTING FROM TREE REMOVAL OR LOT CLEARING WILL BE COLLECTED!!


